December 6, 2022, Public Hearing

The Clarion Borough Housing and Zoning Committee held a Public Hearing on December 6, 2022,
at 6:30 p.m. in the Assembly Room of the Clarion Free Library, the purpose of the hearing was to
receive testimony and comment to consider an amendment to Section 210 (Zoning) of the
Borough Ordinance.

A list of those people in attendance is attached to the Official File Copy of these minutes.

Ms. Roberts, Chair of the Housing and Zoning Committee, called the hearing to order at 6:30 p.m.
Ms. Roberts commented the amendment will add short-term rentals as a permitted use in all R-
2 Medium-Density Residential Districts, R-3 High Density Residential Districts, , M-U Multi Use
District, C1 and C2 Commercial Districts, and as a conditional use in all R-1 Single Family Districts.
Ms. Roberts asked for any comments from the public?

There were none.

Ms. Roberts asked for any questions from Council?

There were none.

Hearing none, Ms. Roberts adjourned the Public Hearing at 6:35 p.m. with action to be taken at
the Council Meeting to follow.

Linda LaVan-Preston, Chief Administrative Officer/
Borough Secretary



